
 
 

My name is Keith Mulligan, and I work in the Bakken oilfield here in south western Manitoba as 
an HSE manager for EOG resources. When I started in the area 2+ years ago, the need for a safe 
and reliable vehicle extrication method became very clear as we were having members of our 
operations team becoming stuck on a daily basis. Many of our lease roads are nothing more 
than dirt, as this is a farming community, and this rich soil turns into a sticky mire when we get 
a rainfall, and it rains nearly every day. 
 
I purchased a number of your units after hearing about them from a colleague in Alberta, and I 
am extremely happy with the level of safety and protection for our vehicles that they provide. I 
showed the videos from your website to our operations team, and issued them each a kit, and a 
safety checklist to fill in every time the unit is used. To date, we have had no injuries, product 
failure, or equipment damage in an estimated 400 recovery operations.  
 
The tow kits have become an integral part of our daily operations here, and are now included in 
our monthly truck inventory checklist. Many of our operators consider their kits part of their 
required PPE, and even take them on hunting and vacation trips. Your product is now ingrained 
into their daily lives, and has been a positive aspect for our business here. 
  
I would like to commend you for producing such a reliable and well thought out safety product. 
It has, without a doubt, saved lives, and improved our daily situation out here. I also understand 
that you now offer a wider range of engineered tow systems for both lighter and heavier 
equipment, and I anticipate we will be placing an order for them as we utilize quads, side-by-
side units, and snowmobiles. 
 
I encourage you to continue with your research and development on this fine product, and look 
forward to hearing about all the new breakthroughs. I, and all our operators and families, thank 
you. 
 
 Congratulations on such a fine product....it makes a difference out here... 
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